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West Coast Premier Baseball
9980 Horn Road
Sacramento, CA 95827

February 23, 2016
Dear Whitney:

Thank you for the call today and letting me know what is happening at this time with the Mather Sports Village
sports park project.

As you are aware, my academy operates a baseball and softball program that has over 120 young athletes that
participate in our program.

As I have already said, my academy fully supports the Mather Sports Village Sports Park and we look forward
to having a great facility for our athletes to play on in the near future. Please present this letter to the
Sacramento Board of Supervisors showing our support.

Yours truly,
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Phil Grawey
Director of Baseball

West Coast Premier



